
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BEST WISHES FOR BOARD EXAMINATION – 2019 
  

Dear students,   

 

The Board Examination – 2019 is commencing in March, 2019. 

   

I in my personal capacity and also on behalf of all the members of the staff hereby 

convey my sincere best wishes to the students of Class X & XII for Board 

Examination-2019. 

   

Wishing every single student of Class X & XII all the very best and good luck!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Date : 15 Feb, 2019             Asha Prabhakar 

         (Principal) 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 


